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MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH WOODBRIDGE HOSPITAL CHARITY FUND 

TO ESTABLISH THE TELECHOICE ESG FUND 

 

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of TeleChoice International Limited (“Company”) wishes to announce 

that the Company has today entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) with the Institute 

of Mental Health’s (“IMH”) Woodbridge Hospital Charity Fund (“WHCF”). 

 

Under the MOU, the Company and WHCF will cooperate to establish the TeleChoice ESG Fund (“ESG 

Fund”). The sole purpose of the ESG Fund is for WHCF to fund ESG and sustainability-related projects 

that are managed by the IMH. The Company intends to raise funds for at least one (1) such project 

every year during the five (5) year term of the MOU. 

 

In conjunction with the signing of the MOU, teams from the Company and IMH today also completed a  

‘Walk for Mental Health’, which is a 152 km relay walk across Singapore. 

 

Please also refer to the press release by the Company that has been released together with this 

announcement. 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

 

 

Pauline Wong Mae Sum 

Executive Director and President & CEO 

2 October 2024 


